
Christmas at Hubbard! Be sure to read up on the Hubbard Happenings for the month of 

December. It’s busy and fun! Information is found on our newsletter and school website as well.  

SAVE THE DATE! Our Christmas Concert is December 17th with a storm date of December 

18th. Our concert is called “There’s Snowplace like Hubbard”. There are 2 performances one at 9:30 and 

one at 1:00 pm. 

Front Row Seat Raffle Once again our Parent Group will be raffling off pairs of Front Row Seats for 

our Christmas concert with proceeds going to our auditorium upgrades and Student Enrichment. There 

are two performances, so be sure to mark the time that you plan on attending! The tickets will cost 

$1.00 each or 3 for $2.00. The draw will take place on Friday, December 13th and winners will be notified 

by telephone.  

Basket Raffle Tickets There will be tickets on at least 6 Christmas baskets! They are $1.00 each or 

3 for $2.00. See below for items needed. 

NOTE: Each student will go home with some tickets. If you would like to buy more, please ask your 

child’s teacher or you may purchase tickets at the door before the concert. The draw for the baskets will 

be held at the end of the afternoon concert performance. Thank you for your support! Tickets will be 

sent home December 2nd.  

Hubbard Gives Back!  Helping Hands at Hubbard are collecting food donations for food boxes 

which will be donated to the Oromocto Food Bank. Please send your food or monetary donations to the 

school by Wednesday, December 18th.  All items are accepted to support our community. We will be 

making our donation to the food bank on Thursday, December 19th at an assembly at 10:30 am. Please 

feel free to join us! 

Help Fill the Baskets! 
 
Every year at this time, our Hubbard Parent Group holds a number of draws as a fundraiser for 

specialty baskets and gifts. Tickets are sent home with students and the draw will take place at 

our Christmas Concert on Dec. 17th.   

Baskets are filled by theme and are either purchased by the Parent Group, filled by kind 

business donations or through student/class donations.   

Please help us by sending in items by Friday, December 6th.  They don’t have to be costly, but will 

surely bring joy to the winner.  This is greatly appreciated. 

 

Winter Wonderland 
Items might include blankets, scarves, socks, slippers, coffee, tea, and hot chocolate. 

Christmas Goody Basket   
Items might include any special pre-packaged treats of the season, such as chocolates, mints, candy canes, seasonal 

ornaments or decorations, coffee, tea or other items within this theme.     

Mr. & Mrs. Fix-It Basket 

Items might include those emergency and quick-fix around the house materials that fill up your junk drawer.  Band-

Aids, measuring tape, scotch tape, needle and thread, nails and a hammer, gloves, windshield solvent, Blistex, gum, 

lock de-icer, twine, rope, emergency change, flashlight, batteries, thermometer, thumbtacks, duct tape, poster putty, 

pens,  note pad, chip clips, emergency coffee card, dishtowel, Kleenex, you get the idea! 

Game and Movie Night for the Family   
Items might include games, movies, rental certificates, popcorn, snacks and other items fun for a good old- 

fashioned family night together!   

Family Spa Basket 
Items might include scents and soaps, candles, bath items, and other relaxing items for the family!  
Christmas Decorating Basket 
Items might include household and tree decorations. 

Outdoor Winter Play Basket  
Items might include mittens, hat, snowman kit, snow toys.  

Gift Card Basket  
Any Gift Cards  

 

If you have other items (outside of the themes above) that you would like to provide, 

we will prepare a surprise basket of assorted items! 

 

 
Please send your items into the school by Dec. 6th. Thank you for your support and Good Luck! 

 

   


